
As I supported HB 3376 I continue to support SB 5555 in order to provide financial support for Salem Cinema our city’s only 
independent movie theater.  For 15 years my family had the pleasure of viewing many independent films that would never been 
seen in Salem.  Unfortunately theaters such as Salem Cinema don’t have the ability to survive long term mandatory closures that 
the large theaters can such as Regal and AMC.  It would be a genuine loss to the city of Salem if Salem Cinema was forced to 
close.  Please give all the financial support you can in order to allow Salem Cinema to continue to provide our city quality, 
independent films that wouldn’t be available otherwise.


